
TUSD Policy IBHH and GATE Scope & Sequence Review 

 
 The GATE Scope and Sequence and TUSD policy IBHH must be 

updated, reviewed and approved by the TUSD Governing 
Board every four years and sent to ADE for compliance 
reporting 

 The compliance report is due to ADE in May 2017 

 No district policies are being changed, however the GATE 
Scope and Sequence must be reviewed by the TUSD Governing 
Board since it is referenced in TUSD policy IBHH 

 The GATE Scope and Sequence format follows the reporting 
format provided by ADE to include all the components 
required for compliance reporting 

 The GATE Scope and Sequence has only been updated to 
current practice 

 The GATE department, including stake holders, will continue 
to review and update the GATE Scope and Sequence and 
present to the TUSD Governing board if changes are 
recommended 

 Next GATE Scope and Sequence and Governing Board Policy 
IHBB Review Cycle: August 2020 
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